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November 10, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians
Nursery News
Staffing Update: We are delighted to welcome Miss Barron who joins us as an Early Years Practitioner Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.  We would also like to inform you that Mrs Rowson, Nursery Teacher, has tendered her resignation for personal reasons.  Her last day with us is November 24, 2017, and we wish her all the best in this new phase of her life.  Mrs Rowson’s post is currently being advertised.
Parking/Turning Circle: Please be reminded again that the turning circle must not be used for parking, even for a short period of time.  Your car should not be left unattended in this area, but reverse parked in a designated space.  This area is meant for taxis dropping off children, and emergency vehicles only, and should not be used to take your child into nursery.  Cars without appropriate permission should also not be parked in the disabled parking bays.  Thank you for your co-operation in this matter, which is for the safety of all our pupils.

Support for Pupils
I am delighted to inform you that a range of measures has been put in place to support pupil development:

· On the In-Service Day, staff will be receiving literacy and numeracy intervention training with a view to boosting attainment.
· We also welcome Miss Cordiner and Miss Paterson to Kaimhill School, who are going to use a range of storytelling and nurturing approaches to phonic learning.
· We are pleased to welcome Bruno and his owner on a fortnightly basis.  Bruno is a Therapet, and loves children to read to him, thus boosting their confidence in reading aloud.

· We have a group of senior pupils who have been chosen to be Kaimhill Defenders.  They will be available in the lunch hall and in the playground for any pupil to go and talk to about any concerns they have.  The Defenders can report back to the Senior Management Team if necessary.  This is part of our Anti-Bullying initiative, which will be launched on Monday.

Children in Need
We are once again supporting this worthwhile charity.  There will be a raffle for Children in Need goodies, and a chance to guess the birthday of a giant Pudsey teddy running all week beginning November 13, 2017.  Tickets will cost 50 pence.  On November 16, 2017, the children can come dressed in spots and bring loose change, all to go to Children in Need.

Christmas Arrangements
Fair: This will take place on November 30, 2017.  There will be lots of stalls and fun games for children, so please come along and support the Parent Council in this fund-raising venture.  All money raised comes back in some way to the school for the good of the pupils.  With this in mind, please note the ‘Come as you Please’ Day.  They are asking for any kind of bottle or any kind of chocolate as a donation for the tombola stalls instead of a cash donation.

Shows: Please see the performance dates and times below.  More information will follow, and hopefully there will be a time to suit everyone to come and support the children.

Parties: Children may bring party clothes to change into on the day of their party.
Lunch: There will be three sittings on the day of the Christmas lunch, so for those children going home, there will be slightly different lunch times.  More information to follow.

Dates for your Diary

November 13, 2017
Defenders Launch/Anti-Bullying Week

November 14, 2017
Fund-raising Group 6.30 pm

November 16, 2017
Children in Need Day.  Come dressed in spots

November 17, 2017
In-service day. School closed to pupils

November 24, 2017
Come as you Please Day – bring chocolate or a bottle

November 30, 2017
Christmas Fair 5.30-7.00 pm
December 12, 2017
P5, P6 & P7 Christmas Show 1.30 pm
December 13, 2017
P1 & P2 Christmas Show 9.45 am

December 13, 2017
P3 & P4 Christmas Show 11.15 am & 2.15 pm
December 13, 2017
P5, P6 & P7 Christmas Show 6.30 pm

December 14, 2017
P5, P6 & P7 Christmas Show 9.30 am

December 14, 2017
P1 & P2 Christmas Show 2.00 pm

December 18, 2017
P1 & P2 Christmas Party pm
December 19, 2017
P4 & P5 Christmas Party am

December 19, 2017
P3 & P3/4 Christmas Party pm

December 20, 2017
Christmas Lunch

December 20, 2017
Nursery Concerts am & pm

December 21, 2017
Nursery Christmas Parties am & pm

December 21, 2017
P5, P6, & P7 Christmas Party pm

December 22, 2017
Pantomime for P1-7 pupils in school
December 22, 2017
Last day of term

January 8, 2018
First day of new term

January 16, 2017
Parent Council 7.00 pm

February 12, 2017
Holiday

February 13, 2017
In-Service Day.  School closed to pupils

February 14, 2017
In-Service Day.  School closed to pupils

March 13, 2017
School class photographs

March 29, 2017
Last day of term

April 16, 2017
First day of new term

May 7, 2017
May Day holiday

May 8, 2017
In-Service Day.  School closed to pupils

May 8-11, 2017
P7 Residential trip to Cromdale

July 6, 2017
Last day of session

Mrs Susie Webster

Head Teacher (Acting)
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